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HAMPSHIRE CONSTABULARY 

Paul R. Kernaghan QPM LL.B MA DPM MCIPD 
Chief Constable 

Fareham Police Station 
Quay Street 
Fareham 
Hampshire 
P016 ONA 

Our Ref. Op Rochester 

Your Ref. 

Code A" 

Tel. 0845 0454545 

Fax. 023 92891663 

9t~ September 2004 

Dear Matthew, 

Operation Rochester 

I am writing with regard to our meeting of the 7th of September. Firstly, I would 
like you to thank you for finding time in your busy schedule to meet with us. It 
was, I think, a useful meeting during which we were able to resolve a number of 
issues. 

The following is a r~sum~ of the key points of agreement: 

You have previously been asked to provide quality assurance of the category 2 
cases. This has been completed to a point but you now await some additional 
material to be provided by the police in order for this process to be finalized. We 
have undertaken to supply you with this material which consists of the conclusions 
of the Key Clinical team, including the work of Mrs Waters. We fully understand 
your work in respect of the remaining category 2 cases cannot be undertaken until 
you have access to this said material. 

We discussed the urgency of this work and you undertook to have your findings 
with us as soon as reasonably possible. In any event, to have this said work with 
us in time for our Key Clinical Team (KCT) meeting on the 9th - 10th October 2004. 

We discussed the work emanating from the work of Professor Baker. We agreed 
that this work should follow directly after you have concluded your analysis of the 
existing category 2 cases. Again, we would seek to have this work quality assured 
by you and with us by the above dates in October. 
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We asked, and you agreed to attend the KCT meeting on Sunday the 10th in order 
to discuss certain issues that have arisen within your analysis of the category 2 
cases 

Once this category 2 work has been completed we agreed that you would 
commence analysis and quality assurance of the cases that fall into the category 
3A. 

We discussed your fees and verbally agreed that your charges would rise to £250 
per hour and this higher rate will commence in respect of your analysis of the 
Baker cases and all new work commissioned thereafter, including for your 
attendance at the KCT meeting in October and the 3A analysis. All work being 
currently conducted will be paid at the existing rate. You agreed to supply me with 
a revised document in respect of the new rates of pay. 

I hope this letter addresses the issues pertinent to our meeting. If you have any 
other concerns please do not hesitate to make contact with me again. 

Yours sincerely, 

Nigel Niven 
Detective Chief Inspector 
Operation Rochester 


